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20th May 2025  
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Avonbourne Academies Colour Run 2025  
 
We are thrilled to announce an exciting opportunity for our Year 7 students to take part in a Colour Run for 
charity.  
  
On 2nd July, we are offering Year 7 the chance to participate in a Colour Run on the school field. This is a 
fantastic opportunity for them to raise money for our House charities as well as have a great time. Please 
note this is only open to Year 7 students and no other year group.  
  
This initiative is designed to inspire students to rise to a meaningful physical challenge while representing 
their House and school with pride. The Colour Run will encourage teamwork, determination, and a sense 
of community spirit, as well as providing a memorable way to contribute to charitable efforts beyond the 
school gates.   
  
Key details:  

• Date: Wednesday 2nd July  
• Time: 3.30-4.30pm  
• Cost to enter: £10 per student (This includes a t-shirt, an ice-cream/lolly and money towards 

charity)  
  
We are calling all of our determined and enthusiastic students to rise to the occasion and take on this 
incredible challenge. Not only will it give them a sense of achievement, but they will also play an important 
role in strengthening their House’s legacy of giving back to the community, supporting the following 
charities: 
 

Mind, The Brain Tumour Charity, Sport in Mind, Friends of the Earth and Young Epilepsy 
  
We kindly ask that participating students pay £10 to participate, this money will go directly towards 
supporting their House charity’s important work and will include a t-shirt and an ice-cream or lolly after the 
run. Further details regarding logistics and expectations for the day will be provided following confirmation 
of participation. The payment is now live on Parentpay until 20th June. Please ensure you register your 
interest via the link below and pay for your ticket via Parentpay.   
  
We encourage students to sign up quickly if they want to be part of this fantastic event!  
  
If your child would like to take part, please use the link below to register interest for the event. 
https://forms.office.com/e/eJ7hVszx6y Should you have any questions or require further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/eJ7hVszx6y
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If you need any support with funding, please contact Kira Jupe - kira.jupe@avonbourneacademy.org.uk 
  
Yours sincerely,  

  
Fiona Cumbers   
Fiona.cumbers@avonbourneacademy.org.uk  
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